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United States Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

DOS Case No. F-2014-13807 ¢
FBI FOI/PA #1224176-000 k. .
Mr. John Greenewald '

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

I refer to your request dated September 28, 2013, to the Federal Bureau of
Investigation, which was forwarded to the Department of State on July 26, 2014, for
the release of certain material under the Freedom of Information Act (Title 5 USC
Section 552). Of'the relevant documents retrieved in response to your request, all five
— four being separate sections of one telegram — originated with and are considered to

be of primary interest to the Department of State, and were therefore referred to us for |

appropriate action.

We have determined that one may be released in full, and four (comprising the four
sections of a single telegram) may be released with excisions. Where we have made
excisions, the applicable exemptions are marked on each document In the case of a
document released in part; all non-exempt material that is reasonably segregable from
the exempt material has been released. All released material is enclosed.

You have the right to appeal our determination by writing, within 90 days, to the
Chairman, Appeals Review Panel, c/o Appeals Officer, A/GIS/IPS/PP/LA, U.S.
Department of State, SA-2, Room 8100, Washington, D.C. 20522-8100. The appeal
letter should refer to the case number shown above, clearly identify the decision
being appealed, and provide supporting arguments when possible. For further
information, see the Code of Federal Regulations, 22 CFR 171.13.

Additionally, you may contact the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS)
at the National Archives and Records Administration to inquire about the FOIA
mediation services it offers. The contact information for OGIS is: Office of
government Information Services, National Archives and Records Administration,
8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS, College Park, MD 20740-6001; e-mail at ogis@nara.gov;
telephone at (202) 741-5770; toll free at 1-877-684-6448; or facsimile at (202) 741-
5769.
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